TET Core Meeting
29.01.14
Present: Fran, Mary [chair], Adelia, Helen [notes], Phil, Flo and Bron (came later); welcome to David Berg

Apologies: Mike, Antony
Previous minutes: not available
Review of current activities:
1) Outreach / awareness-raising

General discussion about purpose and aims of TET; how to bring in new people e.g. to help with projects.

TET had a stand at the recent TAAG communities exhibition in TAAG, could include more photos? Do we have people/resources to do more educational/outreach activities?

Action: 
· Phil – did website activity increase during the event at TAAG?

2) Compost scheme 
Fran provided a progress update on this membership organisation due to start 1st Feb. c.f. similar models at Chudleigh and South Brent.

3) Community Garden
Update provided.

4) Cycle track meetings
Concern raised that petitions aren’t being co-ordinated.

Actions: 
· Phil to arrange putting Marion in touch with Tom F.
· Phil & Helen to seek progress update to put on the website.

5) Earth Hour – Saturday 29 March 
Bishopsteington’s group have suggested we join forces.

Various ideas discussed:

Asking the Council to switch off the lights

e.g. Exmouth have replaced lights along sea-front

Creating a “corridor of darkness” between Teignmouth & Bishopsteignton

Linking with/launching Kingsteigton’s Streets idea – could have event with Fuad in TAAG
Actions:

· Mary to email Kate Yeo re idea of working together on Streets project

· Mary to tell Mike and decide whether to liase with Fuad

· Fran to advise Roger that TET have pencilled 29th March into TAAG diary

5) Credit Union

Two service points of Plough & Share opened this week in Teignmouth: Library and Meadow Centre, on 2-month pilot. Lots of public interest generated.
Action:
Fran & John L to send Phil details / photos to put on the website

Future ideas / plans

1) Mary outlined commission with Living Coasts for TRAIL to make igloo out of milk bottles. Proposes same idea to make greenhouse for TET Community Garden.

Action:

Phil & Helen to compose email to send out to members requesting they bring well-washed 2 or 4 litre plastic milk bottles to TAAG fao Liz & Roger.
2) Following the successful talk on bugs, we could organise another similar event.
Action:

Mary to contact Jane from Schumacher College 

3) Adelia would like an inner transition group. Noted that Sophie, who started this aspect of the initiative, would be willing to give a talk on hearts & minds considerations. 

Action:
Adelia to discuss suitable dates with Sophie. 

4) Clothes swap Sat 10 May (tbc)
Flo suggested ‘pampering sessions’ e.g. reflexology demos in the back room, to attract additional attendees.

Actions:

Fran to advise Roger TET have provisionally booked TAAG Fri pm / Sat 9/10 May

Flo to progress pampering activities and ongoing clothes swap activities 

5) Meeting hosted by CPRE at Newton Abbot racecourse Fri 21 Feb
Phil forwarded details to Core group. Some interest / concerns about conflict of interest. Individuals to book a free place if they wish and report back.

6) David Berg advised this meeting of a Teignmouth Traders’ Association meeting on 12th Feb. He is their new press officer. TTA are planning activities to generate support for local shops; David would like to circulate details to TET members in due course when details are announced.  General discussion around issues including parking and the imminent arrival of Waitrose.
Dates of core meetings – to remain on the last Wednesday of each month

Next meeting: Wed 26th February, 8pm, TAAG. Fran to chair, with Adelia as reserve.

Notes: Helen Wharam
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